
 
 

KC/CA 

 

13th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Thackray Medical Museum 

 

I am writing to remind you of the upcoming trip to the Thackray Medical Museum in Leeds on Monday, 20th January 

2025, which your child is scheduled to attend. 

Please note the following important details as some timings have changed: 

• Arrival time at school: Your child should arrive to school no later than 7:45am. 

• Departure from the academy: 8:00am. 

• Return time: We expect to return to school at approximately 5:00pm. However, as this is subject to traffic, 

we kindly ask that students bring their mobile phones, where possible, to keep you informed of any delays. 

• Dress code: This is a non-uniform trip, but students are required to dress in smart-casual attire. Please note 

that leggings and joggers are not permitted, although trainers are allowed. 

• Lunch: You will need to provide a packed lunch for your child* 

*a packed lunch will be provided if your child is entitled to free school meals. 

We believe this trip will be an enriching experience for the students, providing them with a unique insight into the 

history of medicine in preparation for their GCSE exam.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

K Collins 

 

Miss K Collins 

Teacher of History 

 

 


